
Parent Communication Night 

 
This year the Rachel Carson Staff will be offering informational 

parent nights. The first will take place Wednesday, October 20th at 6:30 

pm. These nights are free and childcare will be provided.  

Our first night is Parent Communication Night focusing on: 

 report card: changes, new grading scale, etc. 

 online access to grades: academic progress, viewing 

missing assignments, etc. 

 conferences: goal setting, progress monitoring, supporting 

at home, etc. 

 enVision Math (K-5): parent access, home school 

connection  

 

If you are interested in attending our first Parent Night, please 

detach the bottom portion of this flyer and send it back to school with 

your child by October 15th. 

__________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Communication Night 

I will be attending October 20th at 6:30pm.  

Parent Name(s): _____________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name: _______________________________________________________________ 

Teacher’s Name: ____________________________________________________________ 

Childcare at event: Y/N If yes, how many children: ___________________________ 

Deadline for registration: October 15th * Free Admission 


